



Dear Luis,

Today is International Volunteer Day, a unique chance for organizations to celebrate the efforts of their volunteers, and we want to thank you for your valued volunteer service throughout 2019. The commitment and dedication you have contributed continue to shape the evolution of project management. It is because of your involvement and hard work advancing the profession we can proudly call PMI a "volunteer-driven" organization.

Congratulations on all of your accomplishments this year. Please accept this 2019 volunteer certificate as a small token of our appreciation for a job well done. We sincerely appreciate all of your time and effort.

For optimal results please utilize Google Chrome to download vour certificate.

Please remember that if you hold a PMI certification, now is the time to report Professional Development Units (PDUs) for your 2019 volunteer activities. All volunteer PDUs are earned hour-for-hour up to the limit of the category and are self-reported using the **CCRS**.

On behalf of the global PMI staff – and your fellow volunteers – thank you for continuing to strengthen and advance project management. Best wishes for a successful 2020.